
Goulburn Valley Spirituality in the Pub 

Cathy Jenkins  
 

Cathy Jenkins joined the Sandhurst diocese in October 2019 when she commenced as Assistant to the 

Director: Leadership with Catholic Education. Coming from leading the Archdiocese of Melbourne’s 
Evangelisation Office she was involved in animating the first stage of the plenary process in Melbourne, a 

member of a plenary writing group and is also one of the Sandhurst delegates for the Plenary.  
 

Cathy has a background in publishing and education and has bachelor degrees in arts and theology and a 

masters degree in educational leadership. She has a longstanding commitment to parish life.  
 

 & 
 

Alma Limbrick 

 

Alma Limbrick nee Meneghetti is one of the first lay Pastoral Associates in the Diocese of Sandhurst and 

founding member of Sandhurst Pastoral Associates Network. Alma has worked as a Pastoral Associate 

in her parish of Kyabram for the last 25+ years. Alma is passionate about the pastoral needs of people, 

throughout all phases of life from birth to death and has been a tireless advocate for the RCIA and the 

role of laity especially women in our Church. 
 

Alma is married to Gary for over 45 years with 3 adult children & 5 grandchildren, the eldest child of 

Italian migrants. Her life experiences have enabled her to graduate from the University of Life with a 

lived experience of Bachelor of Common Sense. 

 
Counter meals available from 6.00 pm (optional) 

 

Open Forum 
 

Bookings not required – just come along to the pub  
 

Further Info:  Kerry 0408 579904;  Frank 58214362;  Fran 58290301  

Why Go BacK 
To Mass ? 

Monday 1st March 2021 
    Terminus Hotel, Shepparton 

7.30 – 9.00 
 

     Counter meals available from 6.00 pm (optional) 


